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Our last meeting of 
the year will take 
place on Sunday, 
October 13th at 2 
pm at St. John’s 
Episcopal Church 
Hall, 11 Episcopal 
Ave., Honeoye 
Falls, NY.  Nathan 
and I will be 
presenting “A trip 
to the AIS National 
and Society of 
Japanese Iris 
Convention”, our 
first time going to 
an iris convention.  
We hope to have 
lots of pictures to 
show you, if we can 
get them off our 
phones and into a 
powerpoint 
presentation!  We 
will also be 
approving 2025’s 
budget.  


Our September 
meeting turned into 
our annual picnic, 
and everyone who 
attended had a 
great time.  We did 
do some business, 
we got the 2025 
calendar planned 
out, and we will be 
presenting that at 
the October 
meeting.  


Great Lakes Waves, Jill Copeland, 2020





